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Good afternoon Elisha,
Please see the request below.

To whom it may concern,
I would like to request that the property located at 772188 Highway 10 (former Burger Queen
restaurant) be considered for amendment of the C3 zone to allow for a restaurant, tavern or
convenience store on this site.  The proposal was presented to council originally on November
24, 2021 during a public meeting.  I would ask that the Township continues to follow through
on this initiative to amend the C3 zone.
If you need to discuss this any further, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you for your time.
Paul Lisanti




